
 
 
 
 
RMMHA Board of Directors: 
 
 
 
As a result of some of the discussions that took place at the RMMHA Town Hall Meeting 
on February 7th, 2013, a committee was formed to discuss the viability of adding a 
Director of Hockey Operations (DOHO) to the current RMMHA management structure.  
The Director of Hockey Operations Committee (DHOC) met on Wednesday, February 
13th.  There were 15 members present that represent a cross-section of the organization.   
 
Below is an overview of what was discussed. 
 

 The DOHO role would be responsible for creating a consistent hockey culture 
within the Association. 

 The DOHO role would be responsible for creating transparency with regards to 
all hockey decisions within the Association.  

 The DOHO would be responsible for the Hockey Operations from Hockey1 to 
Midget, Rep AND House. 

 The DHOC discussed the need to proceed in a very thorough but, timely fashion. 

 The DHOC agreed that, should they recommend this action, the initiative MUST 
be ratified by the RMMHA membership. 

 The DHOC discussed the need to look at the fiscal implications, as well as 
various ways to support the initiative financially. 

 The DHOC began to discuss the potential parameters of a job description for the 
DOHO 

 
Consensus amongst the Committee is that this is a much needed resource for the 
Association.  Questions with regard to the role, financial consideration, and qualifications 
have not yet been thoroughly examined.  As such, the committee will be meeting again 
next week to hopefully satisfy all questions and begin to lay out the framework for the 
proposal. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Rich Hamilton, 
DHOC Spokesperson. 
778-242-7117 
ridgemeadowsstingrays@gmail.com  
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